

Myself and my wife are disgusted in the way RWE Solar have conducted themselves. We have been visited by the project manager from RWE who has told us that he is prepared to offer us compensation for the disturbance of our business and has suggested that we close the business for two or three months. The nature of our business that being boarding kennels is that we could not close as it would have serious repercussions. If people are turned away they will then find else where to go and we could well lose our customer base. This could cause our business eventually to close. If we were to accept compensation we must withdraw our objections to the solar project. We feel this is offer is an inducement. We have asked RWE on more than one occasion if it is possible to move the panels to other fields on Hauxley Farm and we were told it was too late as planning is already in, surely no decision has been made yet. We would ask that you give consideration to our request.